
 
 

 
 

North Allegheny School District                  Hampton Township 
School District 

  
 
Open Interviews: April 22nd and May 13th 2025 from 8am to 

1pm 
 
Northern Area Substitute Services (NASS) provides substitute teachers to North Allegheny School District and Hampton 
Twp. School District. Being a substitute teacher plays such an important role in our school districts!  Substituting also 
provides a flexible schedule and an ever-changing work environment. We are looking for individuals who are adaptable, 
dependable, enjoy working and communicating well with others and have a Pennsylvania Department of Education 
Teaching Certificate*. 
 
We will be hosting open interviews on April 22nd and May 13th from 8am-1pm at North Allegheny School District’s Central 
Administrative Office located at:   

200 Hillvue Lane 
Pittsburgh, PA 15237 

 
 
Please be sure to complete an application, found here, before or upon arrival. We are looking forward to meeting you and 
hopefully making you a part of our districts!  
 

For any questions, please email Cassandra Wisniewski at cwisniewski@northallegheny.org or call 412-369-5437. 
 

*Placeholder letters for pending certificates from a college/university are accepted until the Instructional I certificate is 
received. 

 
 

 
 

Northern Area Substitute Services allows PA-certified teachers to complete one application to be considered for 
employment with Hampton Township School District and/or the North Allegheny School District.  (Eligible 
applicants must be hired by each school district separately.  Northen Area Substitute Services is not an 

employing entity.) 
 

https://www.applitrack.com/northallegheny/onlineapp/default.aspx?Category=Substitute&AppliTrackJobId=3252&AppliTrackLayoutMode=detail&AppliTrackViewPosting=1
mailto:cwisniewski@northallegheny.org

